
GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT 
From February 13, 2015 to March 12, 2015 

Presented March 12, 2015 
 
Stats: 
 

1. Monthly Management Plan Update (see handout) 
2. Received 

a. Exempt Well Registrations – (4)   Brazos (2), Robertson (1),  
O/G (1) 

b. GM Permit Applications – 5 (6 for 2015) 
c. 5-year Permit Applications – 0 (0 for 2015) 

  
Requests/Complaints: 
  
None  
 
Meetings and Public Education: 
 

1. Manned a booth at the B-CS Home Builders Home & Garden Show February 13th – 15th. 
2. BVGCD Rules Subcommittee meeting February 19, 2014 @1:00 p.m. in the District 

Office. Seven board members attended as well as Dave Coleman, Jayson Barfknecht 
and Monique Norman. 

3. Gave permitting requirements training to Anadarko Petroleum supervisory field staff at 
Anadarko Field Operations office in Bryan, Texas on February, 24, 2015. 

4. Gave model aquifer presentations to 110 4th grade students at South Knoll Elementary 
School in College Station February 25, 2015. 

5. Attend GMA-12 planning group meeting February 26, 2014 in Milano, Texas. 
6. Shot BKTX Conservation Tip vignette on February 27, 2015. 
7. Attend Brazos G Regional Planning Group meeting in Waco, Texas on March 4, 2015. 
8. Model aquifer presentation to 4th grade students at Southwood Elementary School in 

College Station March 10-11, 2015. 
 
General Business: 
 

1. GM made TWDB suggested changes to the BVGCD Management Plan, completed all 
statutory requirements and mailed the completed Management Plan to TWDB.  

2. Billed all entities with metered wells based on 2014 water production. 
3. Non-exempt permit holders continue to report monthly water production directly to the 

ArcGIS database. 
4. ArcGIS map/data program updating of exempt well locations and well data. 
5. Prepared and launched the District Groundwater maps hosted by Halff Associates via 

the District website. 
 

 
 



Upcoming Meetings: 
 

1. BVGCD Rules Subcommittee meeting March 25, 2015 @1:30 p.m. in the District 
Office. 

2. Attend Brazos G RWPG Sub-regional meeting in College Station, Texas on March 
26, 2015. 

3. Attend GMA-12 planning group meeting March 27, 2015 in Milano, Texas. 
4. Model aquifer presentation to 5th grade students at Calvert Elementary School on 

March 30, 2015. 
5. TAGD Legislative Committee meeting in Austin, Texas on March 31, 2015. 
6. Model aquifer presentation to 4th grade students at College Hills Elementary School 

in College Station April 1-2, 2015. 
7. Model aquifer presentation to 7th grade students at A&M Consolidated Intermediate 

School in College Station April 14, 16, & 17, 2015. 
8. All District Staff man a booth at the 20th Annual Earth Day Festival in College Station 

(Wolfpen Creek) on April 18, 2015. 
 


